Planning Board Minutes 
January 27, 2011
 

Meeting started at 7:10 PM.  Had to move to the conference room as the Noble Room was too cold.
Present: Sandy Kasmarcik, Cyndy Vosburgh, Bonnie Geisenhoff, Alexandra Torra, Jason Rozelle, Dennis Carlin, Lori DeHaas.
 

Discussion on chapter on business regulations and the conflicting information from the lawyers.  Review of all emails about this, and after much discussion, the board is requesting Jim's presence at the next meeting, on February 24th, for clarification on how they should proceed.  They feel at this point, that they cannot proceed on this issue and come to any conclusions without direct help from a lawyer.
 

Discussion on the issue of unlicensed vehicles and repair garages and what our codes say.  No conclusion, at this time, as the board felt that they would have to spend more time in thought and ideas on this.  Will resume discussion at the February meeting.  
 

Decision made to review the shorter chapters left in the code book before tackling the bigger issues.  Request made that Bill Swagler attend the March 24th meeting to go over Chapters 120 and 122 concerning property building and maintenance.  New York State laws have exceeded village laws which makes some of them moot and need to be revised or removed to come in line with NYS.  
 

Next meeting is February 24, 2011.
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM. 
